From: Kaminski, Pawel

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Kaminski, Pawel

Subject: Objection to premises license for Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 23 November 2022 22:50:58

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern,
I would like to make an objection to Chicago Booth School of Business’s application for premises licence.
I firmly believe that such license will lead to disturbance of the peace in the neighbourhood.

I have lived in this neighbourhood (Barts square) for 2 years now and always valued the peace and quiet this
neighbourhood had to offer. Please note that Bart’s square is a primarily residential neighbourhood and likely
most of It’s residents share my view that Chicago Booth’s ability to sell alcohol will disturb that peace.

Granting premises license to Chicago Booth will result in noise and disturbances until late night everyday in the
area and thus will make it completely uninhabitable. Grating Chicago Booth license to organise events until
3am will result in parties with loud music until 3am and licence to sell alcohol will only lead to intoxicated
students shouting, parting and distributing the peace until early morning. I believe I speak for every resident in
this neighbourhood when I say such license will be the most unwelcome change in the area.

Therefore I kindly ask you not to grant the premises licence to Chicago Booth School of Business.

Kind regards

Pawel Kaminski

A Bart’s Square resident.
[l Underwood Building
25 Bartholomew Close
EC1A 7BB London





